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March 26, 2024 
 
Dear PHS Families, 
 

At approximately 11:00 a.m., during the class change at the high school, a student reported that they 
heard a “gunshot” coming from a nearby neighborhood. Students on the path were instructed to return 
to the buildings. The police were called immediately, and all students were secured in the buildings.   
 

The police investigated and believe the sound was generated by landscaping equipment being used 
nearby. They have cleared the area and the high school will be returning to normal functioning shortly. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Thomas A. Smith, Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 

tsmith@pennsburysd.org 

215-428-4111 

Reggie Meadows 

PHS Campus Principal 
rmeadows@pennsburysd.org 

215-949-6780 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 

MISSION 

Recognizing our proud traditions and diverse community, the Pennsbury School District prepares all students 

to become creative, ethical, and critical thinkers for lifelong success in a global society. 
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